
 

HGLGA ANNUAL GENERAL MTG 
Wednesday, April 13, 2022 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting Meeting was held in the restaurant with a pizza, 

salad, and dessert lunch.  

AGENDA 
 

1. Cheryl Braunscheidel convened the meeting at 1:45. 

2. Minutes -  Last general meeting minutes were approved by  Mary Koenig, 

seconded by Carol Davies. 

3. Treasurer’s Report - Our balance is $2536 as of the end of March. 

4. Thank You - Thanks to Shari Sanders and her realty company for 

sponsoring the beverage bar of lemonade, iced tea, and coffee. Also, the 

HGLGA paid $5 towards the cost of each members lunch. 

5. Board positions - The HGLGA Board will be returning with the exception 

of Carol McLuckie, Treasurer. A big thank you to Carol for her many 

years of service as Treasurer. Board members for the 2022-2023 season 

are: President - Cheryl Braunscheidel; Vice President (games, lunches) - 

Karen Sullivan; Secretary & Communications - Janice Esdale; Treasurer - 

Ann Bazinet; Tournaments - Jackie Stratton & Janice Radcliff; Handicaps 

- Tracy Chipman; Rules - Trish Perry; Membership - Joanne Buesing; 

Website - Sharon Scaife-Mountain; Birdies, Chip Ins, & Eagles - Cindy 

Brown; Holes in One - Bernadette Schirra; Ringer Board - Linda Birecree; 

Sunshine - Pat Colucci; Hospitality (check in, 50/50 tickets)- Pat 

Colucci  & Sean McDonald. 



6. Pretty in Pink - Sharon Pedersen reported that Pretty in Pink raised 

$31,138 for Partners for Breast Cancer Care, Inc. and also contributed 

$1000 to Hearts and Homes. The new co-chairs for Pretty in Pink next 

season are Stacy Dahlstrom and Karen Popp.  

7. Awards - Annual Closest to the Pin Awards were: #4 - Patti Campatelli 

1’4”,  #7 - Ann Bazinet 2’6”,  #11 - Jackie Stratton 1’2”, #14 - Heidi 

Price 2’3””. Most Improved Players determined by beginning and end of 

season handicaps were: 5 tees - Tracy McCabe, 5 / 6 tees - Melanie 

Westfall, 6 tees - Joyce Sanvi. Presidents Cup overall winner was Karen 

Payne with a net score of 136. The League Match Play Championship 

winners were: Championship Flight - Karen Sullivan, 5 tees first flight 

- Sharon Scaife Mountain,  5 tees second flight - Peggy Lindquist,  5 

tees third flight - Heidi Price, 5 /6 tees first flight - Joanne 

Buesing,  5 /6 second flight - Jo DeLuca,  6 tees  first flight - Jean 

Mott, 6 tees second flight - Pat Spagnolo. The Herons Glen Club 

Championship winner was Tracy Chipman. Thank you gifts were given to Pat 

Colucci and Sean McDonald for their volunteer hospitality work at the 

HGLGA meetings.  

8.  Birdies, Chip Ins, and Eagles - Cindy Brown gave pins to members who 

got birdies, chip ins and eagles throughout the season. 

9.  Ringer Board - Linda Birecree gave Ringer Board prizes: Best Round (68) 

- Karen Sullivan,  Most Consistent - Janice Radcliff,  Most Improved on 

the Par 3’s - Cindi Woodard,  Most Improved on the Par 4’s - Heidi 

Price,  Most Improved on the Par 5’s - Jen Ronningen.  

10. Future Eagles - Mary Ann Peckham (#2) and Michelle Boulton (#18) got  

Eagles after the April 1 deadline for awards and should put these eagles 

in the Birdie House in the Pro Shop for next season.  

11. 50/50 Draw - This draw was won by Donna Barber-Dunn ($80) and Linda 

Dentel ($54). 

12. Shoot Out - The membership was reminded to sign up for the Shoot Out 

which will be held on April 24. There will be a shoot out for each of 

the tees and a shoot out for overall winner.  



Meeting was adjourned at 2:15. 

 

 

 


